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Anne Gregory
PO Box 77476
Washington, DC 20013-847 6

Dear Anne,

Thank you for your recent letter requesting a proclamation for Men's Health Month.

The govemor of Kansas believes that proclamations are an excellent way of providing valuable
education and information to the citizens of Kansas. Based on the information you provided, our
office felt that your request did not meet the following guidelines.

. Proclamations must be requested or endorsed by a Kansas citizen. Out-of-state requests

will be declined.

Please visit our website, www.governor.kansas.gov/contact to see the complete proclamation
guidelines. If you would like to revise your request to meet these guidelines we would be willing
to reconsider our decision.

We appreciate your interest. Please do not hesitate to contact our office if we can be of any
further assistance.

Sincerely,

Garrett Rogers
Constituent Services C oordinator
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